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I have lived in Oregon for just three years - but I always appreciated that voting by 

mail was so flawless and easy (coming from other States where it is made more and 

more difficult). Vote-by-Mail is safe and safe-guarded. It makes access to voting 

available to many more people than having to go to a polling place. Think about rural 

voters, elderly and disabled people, getting sick on voting day or being on the road 

for business or pleasure. Please keep it going in Oregon. Thank you! 

Best regards 

Uwe Neitzel  


